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Message from Mrs Matthews                                                                                       15th December 2023 

Thank you so much for all your support in 2023, have a lovely Christmas! We look forward to seeing you in 2024. 

For more information and updates from around the school, please see our Winter magazine which is available on our 
Facebook page and our website.  

 

 

Panto Visit  

Our Year 7 & 8 students had a wonderful time this 

week at the Bristol Hippodrome, watching Peter Pan. 

A fun way to end the term!  

Our Winter Magazine! 

The winter edition of our 

Court Fields  

Magazine is now  

available to read.  

Head to our website,  

courtfields.net, to  

discover all the latest 

news from our faculties 

and Year Heads. 



@CourtFieldsSch     CourtFieldsSchool @courtfieldsschool     

Achieve | Belong | Participate 

DIARY DATES 

2nd January 

Inset Day 

3rd January  

Return to school  

18th January 

Year 9 Parent’s Evening 

9th February 

Break up for Half Term 

19th February 

Return to school 

 

Young Composers 

ORA Singers Young Composers 

are looking for students who are 

interested in composing new music 

and who will benefit from the 

support of professional composers. 

Apply now for your chance to: 

- Receive up to 10 hours of free, 

first-class mentoring in choral 

composition 

- Write a new piece for ORA 

Singers 

- Attend a Workshop with ORA Singers and a Guest Composer 

- Have your piece performed and recorded by ORA Singers at the 

Three Choirs Festival 

 

Find out more and apply at https://www.orasingers.com/young-

composers.  

Cross Country Trials 
Well done to all our Cross Country runners this 

week, who competed in the Taunton Area Trials at 
Kings College. Results to come!  

Glee Club Performance  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our school 
Glee Club performed at IKB this week, performing a 

variety of songs, before joining in with their 12 days of 
Christmas assembly. A wonderful opportunity for our 

Bowling 

A very well earned Christmas trip to 

Hollywood Bowl for our Year 10 Sports 

Leaders as they graduate from this role. 

Your hard work and commitment to 

providing Sports Festivals for our local 

primary schools is outstanding.  

Your leadership development over the 

last year and a half has been superb.  

https://www.facebook.com/orasingers?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZV100W-pvUr2OLhllY3uq2K1IvEUG1OizwP9Tq1FD0JJ2XM1zbUmrwqRJsDbv4MkA4IndFZ5M_AVsgzMwVHs-TYtwfJ7QCD_TttdTfAp1wk6h4pdAAF_FzOzZgNtjmQDvn69pdCozqwXurCDxBbFkHddOesJfPvFphP8_4LC4QymHAGSIx0Sug0nGkrRvCSdXU&__tn__=-%5dK
https://www.orasingers.com/young-composers?fbclid=IwAR1_RjTNxtA1RyB-Bdnq23QFNIDmTfJDCQoowDgmpVzkXckOvavtuE2a_S0
https://www.orasingers.com/young-composers?fbclid=IwAR1_RjTNxtA1RyB-Bdnq23QFNIDmTfJDCQoowDgmpVzkXckOvavtuE2a_S0

